1985 Annual Town Meeting

The 1985 annual town meeting at the town hall was held March 12. Poor attendance only 12 out a population of 1300. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ray Kadlec.

Jim Ostlie was elected Moderator.

Minutes of the 1984 meeting were approved as read.

The treasurer report was also approved as presented.

There was no old business so the next item was the budget for 1986 presented by Kadlec, after discussion about water management charges and explanations of this act, a figure of \$106,050.00 was approved on a motion by Steve Helken, 2<sup>nd</sup> by Earl Schindeldecker.

Clark Smith asked for seal coating of blacktop in Eureka Estates. Matter was taken under advisement.

Salary of board members was set at \$30.00 per meeting on a motion by Gary Gunderson  $2^{nd}$  by Charles Hallcock.

The Chub Lake road was cussed and discussed. Steve Helken said the D.N.R. wa to meet at the Retreat to check up on Chub Lake. It was felt we should wait and see what they come up with before we decide on its future. Closing of the road was explained.

The matter of revenue sharing was brought up and on a motion by Gary Gunderson 2<sup>nd</sup> by Clark Smith the board was given the authority to spend as they see fit.

The clerk then read up the law on the option to establish a 5 man board. Since we are the only township around with a 5 man board Henry Larson made a motion to vote on a return to a 3 man board, 2<sup>nd</sup> by Charlie Hallcock. This vote was by ballot in the 1986 election.

The clerk then presented a breakdown of the 1985 taxes.

Cheryl Schindeldecker suggested a vote of thanks to our board members Henry Larson and Lee Topp for their services.

Meeting adjourned on a motion by Steve Helken 2<sup>nd</sup> by Earl Schindeldecker.

Election results

John Curry- Supervisor 26 votes Hollis Larson O Supervisor 26 votes

Wayne Shaff Treasurer 25 votes